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The expectations of members of the CJI Young Professionals Committee (“YPC”) are as follows: 

 

• Regular attendance and active participation at YPC meetings.  YPC meetings are typically held on 
a monthly basis.   
 

• Attendance at either the annual CJI membership breakfast (typically held in June) or the annual 
CJI Judicial Excellence Awards dinner (typically held in October or November); preferably both. 
 

• Attendance at two other CJI events throughout the year. 
 

• Active participation on at least one CJI committee, such as: 
o Audit/Finance  
o Judicial Education 
o Nominating 
o Awards    
o Education & Outreach  
o Diversity on the Bench 
o Events & Development 

 

• Active participation on at least one YPC subcommittee, which are formed to carry out YPC 
projects and events.  For example, the YPC has formed subcommittees to plan a networking 
happy hour, spearhead efforts to recruit members from the Western slope, and create a 
mentorship program.  
 

• Maintain active membership in CJI. 
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